
1/7/2025

Facility/Building Committee Meeting Turquoise Post 5985

Present: Doug Benzel-AL, Ellen Citrano-PBWC/VFW Adj., Mike Hill-CDR, Bill Bartel-
VFW.

18:00 meeting called to order by M. Hill
Unfinished Business:

Patio Work-Door hung, stucco and dry wall pending. Door is secured at this time. 
Locks and hardware pending. Screen needed and Doug to measure and purchase.

Facility Re-Keying
D. Benzel is working on having keys made this week. Only select individuals with 
access need with have MEDCO keys, rest will get a 4-6 digit access code for entry.

      Commercial refrigerator replacement with one sourced for sale.

Looking to have 2nd bartender station after soffit removed. Doug will get with 
Meredith to discuss.

“Back-Burner” list to carry over to each meeting until item is completed:

 Disability access into building via other than ramp. Will review options.
 Establish a maintenance plan for the facility to include bar and kitchen by House

Committee.

Next meeting 2/11/2025 at 18:00
The meeting adjourned at 18:45
Submitted by Ellen Citrano, VFW Adjutant 5985




